
Mt. Pulaski City Council Meeting 

The American Legion 

Tuesday, July 12, 2022 

6:30 P.M. 

 
The City Council Meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. Mayor Pro-Tem Emirck presided. Roll call 

was taken. Those present: Randy Hagenbuch and Brad Davis. Absent were Kate Davis, Dan Smock, and 

Mayor Bobell. Also present were Officer Tony West, Director of Public Works, Matt Presswood, and 

Jordan Klein.  

 

Mayor Pro-Tem then led in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Recognition of Guests: Joe Butler, Wyatt Waterkotte, Dee Howard, and Michelle Hagenbuch 

 

Approval of Consent Agenda:  Due to lack of a quorum, no motion was made. 

 

Public Comments: No Comments. 

  

Reports by Officers:  

 

• Police Chief Tony West: Officer West received a letter from a resident who would like 

permission to go enter Vine Street at Monroe or the alley to avoid McDonald Street due to heavy 

truck traffic. He goes to Coogan’s alley a couple times a day every day of the week. 

 

•  Public Works Matt Presswood: Matt reported the work on S. Lafayette is almost 

completed.  The next catch basin to be repaired will be on the corner of Morgan and N. Lafayette. 

They have received the rock and will start working on the streets.  Matt has found a used 2-ton 

truck in Clinton. If he ordered one, it could take up to two years to get it in and they need it right 

away. 

  

• City Treasurer:  Tim gave the treasurer’s report. 

 

Old Business:  Nothing to report. 

 

New Business: There was only one bid that came in for the MFT.  It was from the same company. Matt 

Presswood feels it is still too high and thinks it is best to reject the bid and not do a MFT project this year. 

They will hold funds until next year.  

 

Other Business: Jordan Klein went to court for the ordinance violations on S. Spring St.  The judge was 

reluctant to award attorney fees. The fines need to be bigger to cover attorney fees. Randy inquired about 

the Carriage House. Jordan said there was a problem with the clerk. They said they didn’t have anything 

on file. Jordan walked it over and hand delivered it today so it will be the middle of August or first of 

September before they go to court.  Tony has not heard anything back on the Vinegar Hill building as 

well. Jordan said there is someone interested in buying the building. 

 

Public Comments:  

 

Executive Session: 

        Anna Beckers – City Clerk                                                                 


